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Fortaleza in Brazil will host 
the 9th World General Assembly 

of the International Network of Basin Organizations (INBO) 
from 12 to 16 August 2013.

Every three years, the General Assembly is an opportunity to exchange between
representatives of Basin Organizations worldwide, to mobilize the regional
networks and to discuss about the main challenges of water management.

Thus five Round Tables are scheduled:

l Institutional frameworks for action of Basin Organizations;

l Adaptation to climate change and prevention of extreme flood 
and drought phenomena;

l Participation of local authorities, water users and the public, 
role of Basin Committees;

l Management of transboundary rivers, lakes and aquifers;

l Funding for Water Management and River Basin Organizations.

There will be simultaneous translation into English, Spanish, French and 
Portuguese.

Registration to the World General Assembly of INBO is free of charge.

The meeting is open to all INBO Member Organizations and Permanent
 Observers, and also to all the water Administrations and organizations, interested
in Integrated Water Resources Management at the level of river basins over the
world. You are invited to come and present a paper on your field experience.

Please register now to participate!
http://registration-inbo-ga-2013.inbo-news.org

Better basin management 
to face the great global challenges


